FROST ROAD

FROST ROAD ELEMENTARY PAC

Meeting Minutes

APR 16, 2025
Meeting called to order at 6:00pm
In Attendance:
Executives: Amen Sangha, Laura Wirtz, Sunam Gill
Admin: Andrew Shook, Christie Switch
Parents: Daniela, Davida, Oyeyinka, Priya

Principal’s report:

e Based on our current enrollments, the District has approved 25 divisions for the next school year.

e 3 positions are open at our school and being posted.

e Grades 4-7 will participate in a Voting exercise at school; teaching the students about the Federal
Election that is currently happening.

e May 7 early dismissal for Parent-Teacher conferences.

e May 13 Track & Field Meet, practices/dates will be announced soon.

e Hip Hop dance classes have been booked for June 9-13. Will happen during the students’ regular
gym time. PAC will fund the classes via our gaming grant budget.

e Sports Day scheduled for June 20.

Treasurer’s Report
e The prior month’s disbursements in our accounts were reviewed.
e We have sufficient funds to pay for Hip Hop dance classes in June.

District PAC Rep Report:

1. BCCPAC Conference and AGM meeting- May 23-25, 2025 Online and In-person (Prince George). If we
want to register in voting and speaking at the BC Confederation of Parents Advisory Council
conference and AGM meeting, we have to submit a proxy form before May 14th. | won't be able to
attend unfortunately, but if anyone else from the PAC is interested to participate, here is the link for
more information: https://bccpac.bc.ca/index.php/events/conference-agm

2. Discussion about closing Learning Centers in Central City and White Rock to create more spaces for
mainstream schools. For White Rock Learning Centre consultation, here is the
link: https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-
Kzfr5ko4dO6FMij2 as pq35UQkVYVUNMTkpZQVVCVFIZMzRSVINLWEIXOC4u&utm source=surrey+
now-leader&utm_campaign=surrey+now-
leader%3a+outbound&utm medium=referral&route=shorturl
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Other:

Purdy’s Easter/Spring Fundraiser.
o Approximately $1205 in chocolates sold and $316 profit.

Babysitting and Stay Safe Courses to be offered at Frost Road on Pro-d day: May 26, 2025.
o Communicate details so parents can start signing up.

Next Fun Lunch is Mary Brown’s Chicken on April 25.

Annual Staff Thank you Potluck - School admin will email us some suggested dates for June.

Next & final PAC meeting of the school year is our Annual General Meeting (AGM).

o Wednesday, May 21
o Will determine our committee for the 2025-2026 school year during the AGM.

Meeting adjourned at 6:51pm

* Please note information is subject to changes prior to the adoption of meeting minutes, at the next PAC
meeting scheduled for May 21, 2025.
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